
Notice is hereby given that the Town of Weston fiscal year 2019-2020 audited financial 

statements and federal and state audit reports  prepared by Blum Shapiro & Co. has been filed 

with the Town Clerk according to CGS 7-394. The reports are available for public inspection on 

the Town website www.westonct.gov   Search Legal Notices       Donna Anastasia, Town Clerk  

 

http://www.westonct.gov/

